
 
HORSEPEN RUN COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 
April 10, 2019 

 
The meeting of the HPR Committee was held at the Parkway meeting room on Wednesday, April 
10,2019. 
The meeting was called to order at 7:01 P.M. 
 
In attendance were; Carlos Garcia, Rob Heckman, David Barrie, Benu Bhargava, Robert Griesback, Steve 
Le Hew, Tony Palm, and Aaron Emery. 
 
Absent: Debi Holbrook 
 
There was a discussion about finishing and stabilizing the "bridge". The Committee consensus was that 
volunteers can complete this task in late April or early May. 
 
The Committee decided to have the yellow temporary sign attached to chain, removed. 
Further discussion about another gate to replace the chain was deferred, to later this year. 
 
Debi and Carlos will work on re-ribboning the trails. They projected completion by the end of April. 
 
Steve volunteered to power wash the benches and tables in HPR. Tony volunteered to send an article for 
the May Courier, asking for Scouts to make this an Eagle project and complete wood staining the 
benches and tables. 
 
Mike (PMP) worked on the Trekker. His opinion is that it needs a carburetor and any purchases for the 
Trekker would not be good decision. Mike is not sure if he can even get the Trekker to run. 
His suggestion is not to use the Trekker. 
The Trekker has reached the end of its useful life and needs to be replaced with a larger more functional 
piece of equipment that can also be used by the PMP maintenance staff to help make them more 
productive since they don’t have similar equipment. 
 
The Committee is working toward obtaining a new Kuboda. Rob will present to the BOD, ideas to fund 
the Kuboda this year. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:37 P.M. 
David 
 


